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October 23 - 27

BBK is a looking a 
little Spooky these 
days!!!

Our Rainbow Club created a beautiful positive 
affirmation walk for everyone to enjoy!!

Picture Retake Day is November 7th!!

We are planning our Remembrance Day 
Ceremony for November 9th at 9:00 AM. If 
families have pictures they’d like to share 
of loved ones who are currently serving 
our country or who have, please forward 
them to us! (Afrost@hrce.ca) We’d love to 
include them in our ceremony!

Grade 5’s created these 
awesome Hieroglyphics
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